
 

 
 
 
 
 
23 January, 2008 
 
NEWS FLASH - SSMC celebrates shipment of the 2-millionth wafer 
 

 
 
23 January is the day that marked the 2-millionth wafer shipment in SSMC. In 
mid-2005, SSMC hit the 1-millionth mark and with all our customers’ support, we 
have reached the 2-millionth mark in a mere 2 years. This milestone reflects the 
close partnership with all our customers. 
  
Today, we serve more than 50 customers worldwide, and we intend to continue 
develop new relationships and enhancing existing ones. Going forward, we will 
continue to strive in our journey to be the best-in-class wafer foundry service 
supplier. 
 
We would like to thank everyone who helped SSMC to make this 2 millionth 
wafer shipment a reality. 
 

 
 

 


